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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 304
Committee: County and Municipal Government Sponsor: Representatives Neil Rafferty

Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 05/31/2023

House Bill 304 as passed the House of Representatives would allow the Alcoholic Beverage

Control (ABC) Board to license food or beverage trucks to sell alcoholic beverages for

on-premises consumption in an established entertainment district, regardless of the class of the

municipality. This could increase receipts to the State General Fund by $300 for each food or

beverage truck license fee collected due to the provisions of this bill, in addition to any other

applicable application or renewal fee.


